


































































Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals   

 
 

415 S. Pine Street 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

Telephone (864)638-4218  Fax (864)638-4168 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
This notice is to all owners of properties adjacent to or within the area located at: 
Biggerstaff Road and surrounding area. 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals at 6:00 
p.m. on Thursday, August 16th, 2012 in the Council Chambers of the County 
Administrative Complex, 415 South Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691.  The purpose of the 
hearing is to consider an appeal related to proposed rezoning of Biggerstaff Road and 
surrounding area.   
 
A copy of the document related to the appeal is available for public viewing during 
business hours in the Oconee County Planning Department (Telephone 864-638-4218). 
 
 

 
 



Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals   

 
 

415 S. Pine Street 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

Telephone (864)638-4218  Fax (864)638-4168 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
This notice is to all owners of properties adjacent to a parcel located at: 
Cane Creek Landing Road, Tax Map # 193-00-02-004   
 
A public hearing will be held by the Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals at 6:00 
p.m. on Thursday, August 16th, 2012 in the Council Chambers of the County 
Administrative Complex, 415 South Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691.  The purpose of the 
hearing is to consider an appeal related to proposed development on tax map number 
193-00-02-004, 412 Cane Creek Landing Road.   
 
A copy of the document related to the appeal is available for public viewing during 
business hours in the Oconee County Planning Department (Telephone 864-638-4218). 
 
 

 
 



Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals   

 
 

415 S. Pine Street 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

Telephone (864)638-4218  Fax (864)638-4168 

 
……………………..LEGAL AD……………………… 

 
PLEASE ADVERTISE IN THE NEXT ISSUE 

OF YOUR NEWSPAPER 
 
TO: DAILY JOURNAL   [classadmgr@dailyjm.com] 
   
 
 

The Oconee County Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, 
August 16th, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the County Administrative Complex, 
415 S. Pine Street, Walhalla, SC 29691. The first applicant, Walt Carter, is requesting a reverse 
of staff decision regarding a property located along Cane Creek Landing Road TMS# 193-00-02-
004. The second applicant, Larry Brandt, is requesting a reverse of staff decision regarding the 
proposed rezoning of the properties along Biggerstaff Road and the surrounding area.  If you 
would like additional information concerning these requests, please contact the Planning 
Department at 864-638-4218.   
 


